
The Beaverton School District recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups.  It is the policy of the Beaverton 
School District that there will be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups based on race, color, religion, 

 gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, national origin, marital status, age, veterans' status, 
 genetic information or disability in any educational programs, activities or employment. 

  
 
 

 
 

Board Policy FF – Naming Facilities/Memorializing and  
FF-AR – Honoring Deceased Students/Staff 

    
 
 
SITUATION 
 
Army Pfc. Andrew J. Keller was killed while on active duty in Afghanistan in 
August, 2012.  Andrew was a 2008 Southridge High School graduate, football 
team captain and leader at the school.  Recently, community members have 
advocated for Southridge High School’s football field to be renamed in his 
honor.   
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
It is recommended that the School Board engage in a conversation regarding 
Board Policy FF and the Administrative Regulation, FF-AR. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

BOARD MEETING DATE 
September 24, 2012 






